London Dinner - Friday 11th July, 2014.


Dear Old St Beghians,
 
As you know, we had been targeting Friday 27th June as the date for our London dinner.  Unfortunately, this date clashes with an unforeseen Governor’s meeting at the school, which means that the Headmaster and interested Governors would not be able to join us.  Given the interest that the Headmaster has shown in our dinner and the fact that I’m sure we will all want to hear of his plans for the school, I would like to gauge your availability to attend a London dinner on Friday 11th July, when the Head will be able to join us.  
 
I am also delighted to announce that thanks to the generosity of the Four Seasons Hotel Group, where Old St Beghian Guy Rigby (FS 1973 – 78) holds a senior position, together with some additional corporate sponsorship, we have put together a very attractive deal for the evening at the 5 star Four Seasons Hotel in Park Lane.  For £55 per head, we have arranged the following inclusive package:
 
·         Private hosted bar for pre-dinner drinks 
·         Three course dinner with mineral water and coffee served in a private dining room overlooking Park Lane/Hyde Park
·         Wine served with the meal
 
Please let me know if you able to make this revised date, for what should be an excellent evening in the Headmaster’s company.  If the majority are unable to do the 11th July, we will have to postpone until later in the year (September/October) but given the arrangements which are now in place, it would be good if most of us could make this date.  Please feel free to forward this email to any other members who you think might be interested.  
 
I look forward to hearing from you.
 
Best wishes,
 
Tim  
 
Tim Crossley-Smith,
Direct Dial: 0207 911 2291
Email: tim.crossley-smith@gva.co.uk 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Mobile: 07983 585799

